
 
May 2024 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers of current Year 7 students 

 

Re: Upcoming changes to the pastoral team in Year 7 

 

Ms Amos (Deputy Head of Year 7) will be starting her maternity leave after the next school 

holiday. Mr Halpin, who is one of our science teachers, will be temporarily taking on her role 

from Monday 3 June 2024, and will follow the year group as their Deputy Head of Year when 

they move to Year 8. It’s helpful that he will be able to get to know the year group before 

they make the move into another year group. 

 

We wanted to give you advanced notice so that you are aware of the changes your child/ren 

will be experiencing. We communicated this more widely in our end of April newsletter, along 

with the usual news about staff comings and goings. 

 

Your child/ren will continue to be well supported by Mr Freeman (Head of Year) and by the 

Learning Mentor linked to the year group, Ms Anderson, and their current tutors. There may 

be some changes of tutor from September, as temporary staff move on, but we will ensure 

that you are kept updated. 

 

Do feel able to contact Mr Freeman if you have any questions. 

 

Regards 

 

 
 

Mr Planter 

Headteacher 


